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Notice 

 
Subject: Class Photography 
 
Dear Parents / Guardians 
 
This is to inform you that the class photograph for P.G to Upper 

K.G. will be taken on 30.09.24 (Monday). 

 

All students are required to attend the photo session in their full 

regular school uniform as follows: (No karate or P.T uniform) 

 

• Boys: Blue shorts with striped shirt, school belt, white 

socks, and black shoes. 

 

• Girls: Striped frock, school belt, white socks, white hairband  

/ clips / rubber band and black shoes.  

 

Please ensure that your child is well-groomed and dressed 

neatly on the day of the photograph. 

 

** If the child is not in the correct uniform, they will not be included in the 

photograph. 

 

SFIS MANAGEMENT 

26.9.24 
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